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16/03/2024  18:02:242023/5162/P OBJ Liz Soars This house, 14a Keats Grove, already has an tall extension with a large ugly window looking directly down into 

my garden and house, 35 Downshire Hill. It has always been a mystery to us and to many a visitor as to how 

and when this was ever given planning permission. These new proposals, which I have seen, are much more 

of an intrusion, not only to my house but also to my neighbours in Downshire Hill and South End Road. It 

seems to me that it would be a colossal eyesore to all around..
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